Freedom of Information Act 2000 – schools menu
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked:
Under the Freedom of Information act I'd like to know if any meat labelled as 'unstunned' is used at Caldecote primary school, I've been informed there is no halal meat being served but I'd like to also know the answer to my question I've sent you. 
Answer:

There is no `unstunned` meat served at Caldecote Primary School.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

